CIRCULAR AF LC No. 5 (2018)

To all PSI affiliates in Southern Africa cc: AFREC members, PSI Staff

29 October 2018

Subregional Secretary for Southern Africa appointed: Tichaona Fambisa

Dear Brothers and Sisters.

I have the pleasure to inform you that we have appointed Tichaona Fambisa as the PSI Subregional Secretary for Southern Africa as of 1st November 2018.

As many of you know, Fambisa has already been Acting Subregional Secretary since June this year. He has been working hard, continuing to develop PSI activities and projects in the subregion, and campaigning with affiliates.

He has shown to deliver successfully on the various fronts, thus demonstrating commitment and responsibility towards our organisation.

We are confident that Fambisa's appointment will help to further support PSI affiliates in Southern Africa and contribute to strengthen PSI's profile and impact in the subregion.

Fambisa's contact details in Johannesburg, South Africa, are unchanged: Subregional Office phone: + 27 11 403 7765- Mobile: + +27 764031661 Email: tichaona.fambisa@world-psi.org

We confidently look forward to our future work with Fambisa for the benefit of PSI's Southern African affiliates.

In solidarity,

ROSA PAVANELLI, General Secretary

<u>Public Services International</u> (PSI) is a global trade union federation representing 20 million workers who deliver public services in more than 160 countries. PSI champions human rights, advocates for social justice and promotes universal access to quality public services. PSI complies with European Union privacy legislation. Please refer to our <u>privacy policy</u> or contact <u>privacy@world-psi.org</u>, if you want to view, update or delete any of your contact details. Subscribe to our mailing lists: http://www.world-psi.org/subscribe